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MSc Urban Climate and Sustainability 

The MSc Urban Climate and Sustainabil-
ity will produce high calibre graduates 
equipped with skills and knowledge to 
assess and manage climate change in  
the urban environment in a sustainable 
manner.  

 

Coordinator:  

 Glasgow Caledonian University (UK) 

Partners:  

 Lahti University of Applied Sciences (FI) 

 University of Huelva (ES) 

 

Erasmus Mundus Joint Master Degrees 

(EMJMDs) 

https://eacea.ec.europa.eu/erasmus-

plus/library/emjmd-catalogue_en   

 

 

 

MUrCS: www.murcs.eu  

How to apply: http://murcs.eu/how-
to-apply/ 

Course content: http://murcs.eu/
programme/curriculum/  

 

 

 

 

What has happened until now 

The first group of 15 students gathered together in September 2018 

in Glasgow to start their two-year study programme. Studies were 

carried out as planned, lead by GCU with visiting lecturers from part-

ner universities.  

Winter experience in Finland 

MUrCS students arrived at Lahti in the beginning of January. 

The students get attached with the Finnish winter games and 

nature in Lehmonkärki holiday resort in Asikkala.  

Figure 1. MUrCS students in GCU 

Figure 2. Winter games in Finland (Vinícius Roratto) 
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Meet MUrCS group 2018! 

First row from left: Fariha Aasam 

(Pakistan), Paula Presser (Brazil), Samira 

Nazir (Pakistan) 

Second row: Kiran Apsunde (India),     

Ala’ Al Dwairi (Jordan), Carlos Soto 

(Venezuela) 

Third row: Oliver Carlo (India), Thais 

Glowacki (Brazil), Hanna Stepani 

(Indonesia) 

Fourth row: Mahmudul Islam Chowdhury 

(Bangladesh), Henry Ibitolu (Nigeria), 

Carol Stephanie Torres Limache (Peru) 

Fifth row: Bhaskar De (India), Marina 

Khan (Pakistan), Megi Zala (Albania) 

 

What is expected in 2019 

The second application round has closed 
on 15th January and the selection pro-
cess has started. The final selection will 
be made until March 29th.  

The Consortium-Industry Liaison Group 
(CILG) will meet once a year during the 
student intake years and the venue will 
be rotated among partner locations.  The 
first CILG Meeting will be held in Lahti in 
May 2019.  

The first MUrCS group students will make 
their choices for the second academic 
year and part of them stay in Finland, 
part will return to Glasgow and part will 
go to University of Huelva to continue 
their studies and Master thesis.  

www.murcs.eu  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

http://www.murcs.eu

